
Under the leadership of our amazing McKinney-Vento Homeless 

Liaison and Family Resource Center (FRC) Coordinator, Judy 

Stencel, the 2024 PUSD Winter Wellness Fair was a huge suc-

cess! Records were broken as we were able to provide holiday 

gifts for over 147 PUSD students in need, ranging in age from 

preschool to high school. Families visited the FRC on Saturday, 

December 14th to pick up their gifts, coats, shoes, blankets, and 

to connect with other important community resources. Santa 

was there to greet kids, pose for photos, and pass out candy 

canes. A big thank you to the many churches, community organi-

zations/businesses, PUSD staff members, PUSD nurses, and indi-

viduals throughout our community for generously donating 

their time and money to make Christmas a merry time for every-

one! This was truly a team effort - and what a team we have here 

in Prescott! 
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